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Mr. William J. Cahill, Jr. BBoger ACRS (10)
Executive Vice President, Nuclear MVirgilio DChamberlain
TU Electric Company CGrim.is EPeyton

,

400 North Olive Street, L.B. 81 000 DLaBarge
Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Mr. Cahill:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC
STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 (TAC NOS. 76223 AND 76224)

On March 20, 1990, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued Generic Letter
(GL) 90-03, " Relaxation of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28 Item 2.2,
Part 2, Vendor Interface for Safety-Related Components." The GL requested that
all licensees and applicants review their present vendor interface programs and
modify them as necessary using the guidance supplied in GL 90-03.

By letters dated September 27, 1990, and December 10, 1990, TV Electric responded
to GL 90-03 and indicated that the vendor interface programs identified in the
GL had been reviewed. As stated in NUREG-0797, Supplement No. 23, " Safety
Evaluation Report Related to the Operation of Comanche Peak Steam Electric
Station, Units 1 and 2," the licensee committed to implement the Vendor Equip-
ment Technical Information Program (VETIP), and has already established programs

,

with Westinghouse, the Nuclear Steam Supply System (NSSS) vendor, and with
Transamerica Delaval, the diesel generator _ vendor. The licensee's program also
calls for establishing vendor interface agreements with suppliers of other
safety-related equipment as part of the procurement process for spare and
replacement parts.

The licensee's program meets the guidance outlined in GL 90-03, and is acceptable.
This completes NRC staff review of the licensee's response to GL 90-03.

Sincerely,

(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY)

James W.-Clifford, Project Manager
Project Directorate IV-2
Division of Reactor _ Projects _III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Mr. William J. Cahill, Jr. -2- February 1,1991

cc:
Senior Resident Inspector Jack R. Newman, Esq.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Newman & Holtzinger
P. 0.- Box 1029 1615 L Street, N.W.
Granbury, Texas 76048 Suite 1000

Washington, D.C. 20036
Regional Administrator, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Chief, Texas Bureau of Radiation Control
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 Texas Department of Health
Arlington, Texas 76011 1100 West 49th Street

Austin, Texas <3756
Ms. Billie Pirner Garde, Esq.
Robinson, Robinson, et al Honorable George Crump
103 East College Avenue County Judge
Appleton, Wisconsin 54911 Glen Rose, Texas 76043

Mrs. Juanita Ellis, President
Citizens Association for Sound Energy
1426 South Polk
Dallas, Texas 75224

E. F. Ottney <

.

P. O. Box 1777
Glen Rose, Texas 76043

Mr. Roger D. Walker
Manager, Nuclear Licensing
Texas Utilities Electric Company
400 North Olive Street, L.B. 81
Dallas, Texas 75201

~

Texas Utilities Electric Company
j c/o Bethesda Licensing '

! 3 Metro Center, Suite 610-
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

William A. Burchette, Esq.
Counsel for Tex-La Electric

Cooperative of-Texas
Jorden, Schulte, & Burchette
1025 Thomas Jefferson Street. N.W.

-Washington, D.C. 20007

GDS Associates, Inc.
Suite 720
1850 Parkway Place
Marietta, Georgia -30067-8237
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